
Welcome to Quarter 3 Wildcats!
Here are a few reminders….

HEALTH AND SAFETY

• Remember to continue to do your Health Check prior to coming to school. Enter 
through the appropriate entrances and times and hand sanitize on your way in. 

• Please wear your masks in hallways and in high traffic areas. 

• Wash your hands regularly. 

• Stay connected with Covid 19:Current Information 

COURSES AND SCHEDULING: 

• Please check your schedule on MyEd for any course, teacher or room 
changes. 

• On Feb 3rd please report to your Quarter 3 Period 1. Teachers will contact 
students in Gr 10-12 classes about period 2 cohorts. 

• E-mail your counsellor to set up an appointment if you have questions 
regarding your schedule. 

https://burnabyschools.ca/daily-health-check-for-students/
https://central.burnabyschools.ca/bell-schedule-2020/
https://burnabyschools.ca/covid-19-sharing-clear-and-current-information/

